From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk
Sent: 23 October 2015 12:23

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Cc: Eldred Evans

Categories: Yellow Category

Dear Sir,

We are now referring to the planning application 2015/5005/P 14B Belsize Square.

Although our Chair Eldred Evans is shown as a consultee, no request for comments was received
either by mail or via the Electronic Notifications We wish nevertheless to comment as follows:

The BCAAC query the position of the opening (for the existing windows and proposed bi-fold
doors) as it does not sit symmetrically underneath the windows above or the doors below. The
BCAAC also request photographs and query how the application was validated without this
requirement. Photos may help ascertain if the width and position of the opening is original or if it
was shifted from the central axis at a previous time. Please can the officer find this out and revert.

Danielle Tinero

Architect

for

Belsize Conservation Area Advisory Committee



